
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/No.43 Date- 26.09.2019
To:All Parents (Class 8)
From: The Librarian
Subject: Library Visit

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that students of Class 8 will be going for a field visit to British Library,
Nr.Vastrapur lake, Ahmedabad on 1st October, 2019 Tuesday.

The visit is an extension of the Reading Programme to develop reading culture in the students. We
believe it will enhance their educational journey and encourage information literacy further
strengthening their basic research skills.

Please take a note of the following:
 Students need to wear school uniform.
 Students can carry their water bottles, a pen, their i- card and a note pad.

Please fill in the confirmation slip latest by Monday i.e 30th November, 2019.

Ms. Anubha Arora, the Librarian will be accompanying the children as a facilitator

For any further queries and information please contact the school office at 91-9099900080

With Warm Regards,

Anubha Arora
Sr. School Librarian - Redbricks School

Confirmation Slip

Name of the Student - _______________________________________

I have read the above circular and give my consent : Yes/ No ________

Guardian Signature: ___________________

Date: ______________


